
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
18th March 2024 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We write today with two pieces of news. Many of you will know that Ann Slavin, 

our Executive Headteacher, is to retire. Whilst this is sad for us, we are delighted 
for Ann. 

We are also incredibly pleased to say that Ann has agreed to stay until the end 

of the summer term. 

At the same time, the Governing Body of the school has been recruiting a 
replacement for Ann.  As you can imagine, this was not easy. 

However, we are extremely happy to report that, after some fierce competition, 

Geraldine Hampton, currently Headteacher of Blessed Dominic Catholic Primary 
School was successfully appointed. She comes with a vast amount of experience 
and particularly impressed the Governors with her commitment to getting the 

best for all the children at St Charles and St Mary’s. 

We are lucky that over the next few months, Ms. Hampton and Ms. Slavin will 
have time to meet and hand over the reins of the schools.  

 

I am sure you will give Ms. Hampton a very warm welcome. 

 

 



Many thanks to you all for your support of our schools. 

 

Simon and Marie 

 

          

Simon Enright                 Marie Costigan           

Co- Chair                        Co-Chair 

 

St Charles and St Mary’s Catholic Primary Schools Federation 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 
 


